
 

May 13, 2020 

 

Dear New Jersey Black Sea Bass Permit Holder: 

         New Jersey Black Sea Bass Dealer: 

 

Please be advised, that pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:25:18.12(h)8iii.(7), the Commissioner of the New Jersey 

Department of Environmental Protection, with the approval of the Marine Fisheries Council has modified the 

Season 3 directed black sea bass trip limits.  

 

Trip limit modifications are in response to a surplus of underutilized quota encountered during the Directed 

Season 1. 

 

Effective Sunday, May 17, 2020, the Season 3 directed black sea bass trip limits will be modified as follows: 

 

Season 3 (May-June): 800-pound trip limit with a maximum of 5 days per week or  

   1,000-pound trip limit with a maximum of 4 days per week or 

   2,000-pound trip limit with a maximum of 2 days per week 

The modified Season 3 directed trip limits will be in effect until such time as the directed Season quota is 

projected to be taken. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Bureau of Marine Fisheries at 609-748-2020 or 609-292-7794. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
                                                        Joseph A. Cimino, 

                                                        Marine Fisheries Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

JB/PC/CP 

 

 
                                                                                    DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

PHILIP D. MURPHY                                                    NATURAL AND HISTORIC RESOURCES                                                                       CATHERINE R. MCCABE 
Governor                                                                              DIVISION OF FISH AND WILDLIFE                                                            Commissioner 
                                                                                       P.O. BOX 420; MAIL CODE: 501-03 

                                                                                             TRENTON, NJ  08625-0420 

SHEILA Y. OLIVER                                                    TEL: (609) 292-2965; FAX:  (609) 984-1414  

Lt. Governor                                                 VISIT OUR WEBSITE:  WWW.NJFISHANDWILDLIFE.COM 

David M. Golden, Director 

 

New Jersey is an Equal Opportunity Employer l Printed on Recycled Paper and Recyclable 

http://www.njfishandwildlife.com/

